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Trad for London Trio is set to waken any hint of Irish heritage or love of its music you 
may possess when they barnstorm through their hour of Ceilidh at the North Shelter 
near the Sir Sydney Waterlow statue in Waterlow Park this Sunday 19 September 
at 3 – 4.15 pm for the last of a successful first season of Pop-Up Proms. The three 
outstanding musicians, specialising in Irish traditional music are Ali Barnes (fiddle), 
Philippe Barnes (guitar) and Will Allen (squeeze box). The trio play regularly for 
small concerts and at Irish music sessions across the city.  
 
Philippe Barnes is a talented multi instrumentalist playing Flutes, Whistles and Irish 
Pipes as well as guitar. He also plays with traditional music bands The Wilderness 
Yet/Crossharbour and regularly performs on the West End Show, Come From Away. 
Ali Barnes is an accomplished fiddle player who performs regularly on TV, at 
bookings all over the world and at festivals across the country. She runs busy band 
Licence to Ceilidh. Will Allen is another multi instrumentalist playing both fiddle and 
squeeze box. A talented performer he is part of Ceilidh band Urban Folk Theory and 
the duo Brown Boots.  
 
The Waterlow Park Pop-Up Proms, Sundays between 3pm and 4.15pm, were 
launched 1 August and will have had an eight week run when they end 19 
September 2021. They are staged in the North Pavilion near the Sir Sydney 
Waterlow statue, Waterlow Park, London N6/N19. The Pop-Up Proms are presented 
by the Friends of Waterlow Park with support from Camden Community Festival 
Fund and are free to watch.  
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